
Newsletter Friday 11th July 

Year 6 residential to London 

Our Year 6 children enjoyed a fun-filled three day visit to London in June. They visited the Tower 

of London, Natural History Museum, The British Museum, rode on the underground, London 

Eye, Thames River Cruise and watched the West End musical Matilda. All the children were 

incredibly well-behaved and were a pleasure to take away. Many thanks to all the staff, who 

gave up their time to enable this trip to happen. Additionally, thank you to the parents who 

accompanied them.  

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

Y4 Anderton Centre Residential 

Last week Year 4 ventured off on their long-awaited residential trip to the Anderton Centre, and 

what a few days they had. 

The children took part in a number of outdoor activities over the course of three days, which 

developed their teamwork, communication, resilience and problem-solving skills. They also 



enjoyed working together to set up and clean up during meal times, organise themselves for 

bed and pack up their cases at the end of the week. 

Have a look at some of the exciting activities we tried. 

Year 4 hitting their targets in archery, toasting  marshmallows, brilliant balancing on the low 

ropes course and rafting.  

Thank you to all the staff and parents who gave up their time to accompany the children on this 

residential.  

 

 



 

 



Year 1 Beach Trip 

On Thursday 10th July the Year 1 children visited Lytham St Annes beach. They had a wonderful 

time in the sunshine. All of the children were able to ride a donkey, buy an ice cream, play in the 

sand and ride on a miniature train! This trip was linked to our History topic 'How have holidays 

changed?'. The children were fantastic and learnt so much about seaside holidays!  

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

Create Day 

This year the whole school took part in Create Day. This day was organised by The Royal Ballet 

Opera House and UNICEF. The children were able to learn about children's rights and the 

importance of having hope in a creative way through the use of singing and dancing. To prepare 

for Create Day, the children made their own symbols of hope which they then gifted. It was 

wonderful to see all of the children working together express themselves through the arts. 



 

 



 

Lymm May Queen 

Thank you to everyone who took part at Lymm May Queen on Saturday.  

Community spirit was in full bloom, the theme of British Farming came to life for us with 

farmers and animals. From fluffy sheep and mooing cows to jolly farmers in straw hats and 

overalls, even a leek and an apple, our parade was a colourful celebration. Thank you for the 

creativity and effort from everyone who took part. Well done also to all of our children who 

were part of the May Queen retinue. You all looked wonderful and played your role beautifully. 



 

Time to celebrate our amazing young citizens! 

We'd love to shower any young citizens with well 

deserved praise and recognition in class and assembly.  

Drop your class teacher a dojo with your child's fantastic citizenship nominations-

let's make their achievements shine even brighter!  

Congratulations to one of our Year 5 Pupils 

A huge well done to one of our Year 5 pupils who was presented with a 'highly commended' 

design award for her invention as part of the Primary Engineer Leaders Award.  

 



 



 

 



Year 5 Poetry  

 

1 - Simon from the Speak Life project worked again with Year 5 children, 
this time to promote the Lymm Poetry Slam competition which is part of the Lymm Festival and Tyndale500. 

Mrs Impey's Summer Holiday Club 

We are pleased to announce that Mrs Impey will be running her holiday club throughout the 

summer holidays. 

Dates:  

Week 1 -  28th July - 1st August  

Week 2 - 4th - 8th July August 

Week 3- 11th-15th August 

Week 4 - 18th-22nd August  

Week 5 - 26th - 29th August  

Cost: £25 per day 

Times: 9-4 PM 

To secure you child's place, please complete the following Google form. 

https://forms.gle/mxWzxeK4JGeauWbz9 

 

https://forms.gle/mxWzxeK4JGeauWbz9


Please note that all communications for this club MUST go through Sarah Impey using her 

email: imps40@yahoo.co.uk 

In a world you can be anything, be kind 

 

Unfortuanetly, this week, we have had some inappropriate interactions directed at our 

hardworking staff. We want to remind everyone that our teachers and support staff always have 

the best interests of the children at heart. It's essential that we all communicate with respect 

and kindness. Let’s set an example for our children and demonstrate how to do this.  

Together, let’s foster an environment of mutual respect and kindness—one act at a time! 

Uniform from September 2025 

A reminder that from September 2025 we will be moving towards maroon polo shirts for all 

children across the school. This change will come into affect from September, with a transition 

period of a term. We have had many positive comments from parents about this change as the 

maroon does look smarter and is easier to keep clean.  



The maroon polo shirts can be purchased from a range of sources, including Touchline, 

Warrington Schoolware Centre, and online stores, for example Active Wear Group and Amazon. 

We have been advised that Next is now also selling the maroon colour. 

Please note that it is not compulsory to have the embroided badge. 

 

Measles, Mumps and Rubella (MMR) Vaccine Letter 

 



 



Clubs from September 2025 

 



 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

Trans Pennine Trail 

Please see the below information sent from the Trans Pennine team. 

We are thrilled to announce the launch of this year's Trans Pennine Trail Visitor Survey. The 

survey will run from today, 1st July 2025 until 1st September 2025 

  

Your input is invaluable to us. 

  

The survey should take no longer than 10 minutes to complete. 

  

To participate in the survey, please click on the following link or scanning the QR code below on 

your phone: https://forms.office.com/e/UDiZcp15pj   

https://forms.office.com/e/UDiZcp15pj


 

Information for Summer Holiday activities  

 

2 - Momentum Kids & Teens Summer Camp 2025 

Local Lymm mum and Gladiators champion, Amanda Wah is running a fun-filled fitness camp at her gym in Warrington 
every Thursday from 24th July to 21st August, for any families looking for summer childcare! 

Open to ages 6–16, the camp runs 9am–3pm (early drop-off from 8:30am) and includes workouts, wellbeing sessions, sports, 
games, crafts, tie-dye, and more – all led by fully trained, DBS-checked coaches. 

£30 per child, per day 

 Indoor & outdoor space 

Open to all – siblings & friends welcome 

Bring packed lunch, water & sporty clothes 

Spaces are limited – book via the link below, or WhatsApp Nat on 07883 274646  

https://www.momentumcollective.co.uk/summercamp 

https://www.momentumcollective.co.uk/summercamp
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